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Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for each class 

this Week: 

Sapling—96.36% 

Apple—82.27% 

    1 Lemons—92.67% 

2 Limes—96.0% 

2 Oranges—94.0%   

3 Pine — 91.03% 

   4 Beech — 92.06% 

  4 Rowan —94.21% 

  5 Birch—97.62% 

  5 Cherry—99.09% 

    6 Hazel— 98.33% 

6 Maple—97.66% 

6 Oak — 98.33% 

  6 Willow— 96.13% 

Congratulations to 5 Cherry! 

 

We had a 

rather cold 

but fantastic 

day out on  

Monday, 

with six 

very excited 

Year 1  

children  

who took 

part in a 

football  

festival with other schools from Norfolk. The venue was at 

the Norwich City Academy Training Ground  in Colney, playing in the Dome on the Astro turf 

surface. The children had a fun day taking part in all of  the games.  They represented the school 

brilliantly showing good sportsmanship and behaviour. Well Done Boys!  

Stars of the Week 

The following children were  

selected by their  

teachers this week: 

Apple—Lilly-May Thompson 

1 Lemons—Blake Barnard 

2 Limes—Holly Wilkinson 

2 Oranges—Holly Harwood 

3 Pine—Charlie Copping 

4 Beech—Daniel Payne 

4 Rowan—Finley McDonald 

5 Birch—Leo Hutt 

5 Cherry—William Robinson 

6 Hazel—Grace Colby 

6 Maple—Cory Newton-Adams 

6 Oak—Olivia Manning 

6 Willow—Skye Ferguson 

PE—Milo Lingwood 

Well done to you all! 

We are having a non-uniform day on 

the last day of term, Wednesday 28th 

March. This is to raise funds for  

cluster events. 

We are pleased to say that after 

the Easter holidays all children 

in Reception, Years 1 & 2 will 

be able to order the jacket potato 

option on the current school 

menu. These must be  

pre-ordered on a Monday for the 

whole week, to allow kitchen to 

order in. Please note that only 

the fillings shown on the days 

are available— no alternatives 

so please check before ordering. 

We would like to say a very Big Thank 

You to everyone who purchased a book 

from the Book Fair last week. We 

raised £518.40 which will give us  

approximately £250.00 

to spend on books for 

the school. 

If your child receives a bang to their head, 

we will send a text so you are aware that this 

has happened and  so you can monitor at 

home. When the incident is serious we will 

always ring you to collect your child from 

school. 

If your child is taking part in the  

decorated egg competition, could we 

please have the eggs in school by 

Monday 26th March so they 

can be judged. Thank you.  

School finishes on 

Wednesday 28th for 

the Easter holidays. 

We wish you all a 

very Happy Easter 

and we will see back 

at school on Monday 

16th April. 


